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From: John Padas <john@crawfordshurman.com.au>
Sent: Monday, 26 April 2021 11:52 AM
To: wtc@wtc.tas.gov.au
Cc: 'Garrigan, Adam'
Subject: I2021159179 - Representation to the Draft Local Provisions Schedule

Dear Council, 
 
We have been engaged by the Department of Health for consultancy services to execute the design and 
construction of a new ambulance station in Shaw Street, Beaconsfield. On behalf of the Department of Health, we 
have been requested to formally lodge this representation to West Tamar Council’s Draft Local Provisions Schedule 
to change the zoning of the site to Community Purpose. 
 
We trust the above is satisfactory for your needs in relation to the lodgement of a representation. 
 
Regards, 
 
John Padas 
Director 

  
 
GPO Box 544 Hobart, TAS 7001 
T-Phone:           03 6234 5533 
M-Phone           0414 259 543 
Email:               john@architectsdesignhaus.com 
Web:                   www.architectsdesignhaus.com 
Facebook:        www.facebook.com/architectsdesignhaus/ 
  
This communication is intended only for the recipient(s) named above and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient(s) of this message, please delete it immediately. You are advised that any use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the contained 
information is strictly prohibited. 
  
All of the opinions expressed and/or advise given in this message are those of the individual sender, unless they are specifically stated to be those 
of Crawford Padas Shurman | Architects Designhaus.  
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